
Inspectors Louise Crosby & Elaine Worthington 
C/o Louise St John Howe, Programme Officer 

Dear Inspectors 

Re: St Albans City and District Council Local Plan – Inspectors’ Letter to the Council of 2 
July 2019 

Further to our 9 July 2019 initial response (ref ED24) to your ‘Inspectors’ Letter to the Council’ of 2 
July 2019 (ref ED23), please find attached the full response as indicated. To re-affirm, we are 
equally keen to assist the Inspectorate and to progress the examination as pragmatically as 
possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

Spatial Planning Team 
St Albans City and District Council 

Enc: 

• Section 1 - Council’s Response to Paragraphs 2 - 6
• Section 2 - Council’s Response to Paragraphs 7 - 11
• Section 3 - Council’s Response to Paragraphs 12 - 20
• Appendices 1-3

PLANNING & BUILDING CONTROL 
Tracy Harvey – Head of Planning & Building Control 

My Ref: Local Plan Submission 
Please ask for: Chris Briggs 
Telephone: 01727 819300 
E-mail: planning.policy@stalbans.gov.uk 
Date: 31 July 2019 

ED25




